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                    15th June 2023 
 
 
To Sir Mark Rowley. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I am surprised you have not followed the rules and regulations which have been put in place by 
law to protect children, let alone those with special needs. 
 
This does not make any sense, unless you were ordered to turn a blind eye, or some D notice 
stops you from responding. Your inaction has left you open to charges of aiding and abetting 
the governments cover up of child abuse and as such perverting justice. Charges you would 
have a problem disproving by not following the correct protocols through to your codes of 
practice.  
 
Please send all paperwork, according to the freedom of information act, so we can clear your 
name and I can move further up the ladder, so to speak. You have 20 working days but 
unfortunately my bundle to the ICC and others will have probably left by then. My letters to 
you are top of the pile. The justice for autism site has chronicled everything needed to show 
crimes against humanity. I suggest you check the ICC’s criteria then read the site.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Howard Lamb, 
DC 
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